
  

 

      

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                                

  20 June, 2015 

 

 

TRSA: Statement from the family of Amy Herrmann 
 
On behalf of the family and Amy's boyfriend Chad, I would like to express our heartfelt appreciation 
for the many messages of love and support we have received following Amy's fall yesterday. 
 
 I am pleased to report that Amy's injuries are not as serious as we first feared. Although she remains 
in an induced coma, her doctors are positive about her prognosis. 
 
 She is receiving the very best of medical care and our sincere thanks go to the ambulance crews and 
the staff at the Royal Adelaide Hospital. 
 
 Our thanks again to everyone for their support and we would ask the family's privacy be respected at 
this time. 
 
 Peter Herrmann 
 (Amy's father) 
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